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Picato® (ingenol mebutate) – Product discontinuation 

• On October 27, 2020, LEO Pharma announced the permanent discontinuation in the manufacture of 
Picato (ingenol mebutate) gel. 

 
— Picato is being discontinued due to business reasons and is not due to any safety, efficacy 

or quality reasons. 
— The phase-out is expected to be completed by year-end 2020. 

 
• Picato is approved for the topical treatment of actinic keratosis. 

 
• Patients can continue to use their existing Picato until their supply runs out, but they will need to 

eventually switch over to an alternative. 
 

• Patients currently using Picato should consult with their healthcare professional for guidance on 
other available treatments for actinic keratosis. 
 

file://nas01762pn/RXSOL_Clinical/Drug%20Safety%20and%20Pipeline/RxNews/Resources/Templates/optum.com?elq_mid=10136&elq_cid=1812792&elq_ck=&elq=c94ed081f75e412faa0d967642a61572&elqCampaignId=&elqaid=10136&elqat=1&elqTrackId=ef980a4a60b140cc8022fa389df09caa
https://www.optumrx.com/
https://leo-pharma.com/media-center/news/leo-pharma-initiates-phase-out-of-picato
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=5accc7a5-8209-4680-b0ae-2a6963500419

